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During this time, AE Door & Window is implementing a few new polices to ensure we stay compliant
with the CDC guidelines. The health of our employees and customers is of the utmost importance. If you
have questions of concerns please feel free to call any of our offices and ask for our management staff.

e Onremodelinstallations or estimates. Our tech and sales reps will not be shaking hands with
customers

e If we are no in your home installing. We ask that you stay clear of any area where the
installation is occurring.

e Please provide your own pen for signing any documents we may provide. We also are able to
send documents digitally if requested.

e Extended hours will be cancelled on Tuesdays and Thursdays. All offices will remain pen M-F
8AM to 5:30PM. Saturday hours will continue to be 8:30AM to 3:30PM.

*All office common areas, door handles, and display items are being cleaned and disinfected multiple
times per day.



